
Dear HEA Parents/Guardians,



My name is Heidi Solomon, and I am a Speech-Language Pathologist providing speech/language therapy 
to children at the HEA Preschool. I am a long-time member of HEA and my own children are HEA 
Preschool alum. If you have any concern about your child’s speech or language skills, screening, 
evaluation, and therapy are available to your child while they attend preschool at HEA. A screening of 
your child’s speech/language skills is free of charge if they are over 3 years old. Children under three 
can be screened by me for $50 or they can be tested through Child Find (contact your county Child Find 
office for further details.) If my screening indicates that evaluation and possible speech/language 
therapy are warranted, there will be a fee for each. The fee schedule is on the back of this letter. 


Children’s speech and language skills develop at different rates and sometimes our kiddos need some 
help achieving these skills. Struggling with speech/language can be very frustrating for young 
children. Providing early intervention is key in the promotion of speech and language skills.


I value the necessity of children being able to communicate effectively with family members and 
peers, and use research based interventions while utilizing play-based therapy whenever possible. 
Children learn best through play so why not make learning to communicate as fun as possible? And 
with 16+ years of experience as an SLP, helping children with their speech and language skill is my 
absolute passion!! 


Your privacy is extremely important to me. Any information you provide will remain confidential. 


Sincerely,

Heidi L. Solomon, M.S. CCC/SLP

Speech-Language Pathologist  

304-685-5009

heidi.solomon@mac.com


****************************************************************************************

Are you concerned about your child’s speech/language skills? 


__________ I would like my child’s speech/language skills to be screened and give permission for his/her speech/
language to be screened. (Please complete form on back)


____My child is over 3 years of age (screening is free)    ____My child is under 3 years of age ($50 screening fee)


_____________________________________________________________         ____________________________

Your Child’s Name                                                                                                     Birthdate 


_____________________________________________________________          ___________________________

Parent/Guardian Signature                                                                                       Date 




If you indicated that you would like your child’s speech/language skills screened, please fill out 
the following: 


What are your concerns about your child’s speech/language skills?  
_____________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________


Does your child receive any other therapy services? (occupational therapy, physical therapy, 
other speech therapy, etc.) ______________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________


What days/time does your child attend HEA?                     Teacher and class: 

___________________________________                        _____________________________


Parent/Guardian name(s):_______________________________________________________


Phone number: ____________________  e-mail: _____________________________________


Fee Schedule: 


A speech/language screening is free for children 3 years and older. 


If your child is under 3, the fee for a screening is $50. Payment will be requested through Ivy Pay, a HIPAA 
compliant payment platform. 


If the screening indicates that formal evaluation is warranted, the fees are as follows:


Evaluation, written report, and meeting for explanation of results: $250 

Thirty minute speech/language therapy session: $60.00

I only accept private pay.  I do not bill insurance; however, if you wish to seek reimbursement for the therapy 
sessions, I will be happy to provide you with the necessary paperwork. Please contact your insurance 
company to discuss the reimbursement procedure and limits to coverage for speech/language therapy. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns. 


